
 

To report potential fraud, waste, abuse, misconduct, or mismanagement, contact the OIG Hotline at (888) 546-8740. 

OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 
U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

May 23, 2024 

MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT: Office of Inspector General Hotline Complaint No.  

FROM: Hotline Coordinator  
  Administrative Investigations Directorate 

TO:  Office of External Civil Rights  
  U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

The hotline of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Office of Inspector General received a 
complaint from  concerning the air quality in the 77053 zip-code of Houston, TX. The 
EPA OIG has reviewed the complaint and determined that we do not have jurisdiction over this matter.  

As the complaint falls within the Office of External Civil Rights, I am referring this matter to your office 
for appropriate action and have established EPA OIG Hotline Complaint No.  to document the 
referral. Please inform the EPA OIG Hotline at OIG.Hotline@epa.gov within the next five calendar days 
that this referral was received and provide the EPA OIG with any status updates. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
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